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Hillside Mining Lease Proposal for public comment 
 

The South Australian Government’s Department for Manufacturing, Innovation, Trade, Resources and 
Energy (DMITRE) has advertised public notices inviting public comment on the Rex Minerals’ (“Rex”) 
Mining Lease Proposal (“MLP”) for the Hillside Copper Mine. 

The proposal can be viewed and downloaded from the DMITRE website and viewed at the offices of the 
District Council of Yorke Peninsula and at Rex’s Ardrossan office, now located at Shop 38b First Street, 
Ardrossan.  The document is available for viewing and public consultation for 6 weeks.  DMITRE can provide 
guidance regarding the process of making formal submissions in relation to the MLP.   

Rex’s Managing Director, Mr Mark Parry, said today “Rex has been a part of the Yorke Peninsula community 
for a number of years and we look forward to continuing to be a supportive and long term member of the 
community.  The Hillside Copper Mine, when developed, will complement and diversify the social and 
economic integrity of the Yorke Peninsula, and deliver significant benefits to the broader South Australian 
economy.”      

For more information about Rex and its projects please visit our website www.rexminerals.com.au or  
contact: 
 
Mark Parry (Managing Director)  
or Steven Olsen (Executive Director) 
Phone: 03-5337-4000   
E-mail: info@rexminerals.com.au 
 

Media enquiries to: 
Simon Jemison C/.  Collins Street Media 
Phone: 0408-004-848 or 03-9224-5319 
Email: simon@collinsstreetmedia.com.au 
 

 


